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I am writing to say I object to the proposal to build at Brooklandsfarm development.  
The reasons for my objection are obvious by now. There simply aren't the facilities in place to accommodate this, I 
myself waited for a considerable time for a dentist. The proposal for more houses will encounter problems of an 
obvious nature. 
More sewage being pumped into the sea and local rivers as a result. 
More pollution as a consequence of more vehicles. More flooding also as a result of overbuilding. 
The loss of the beautiful countryside. 
The affect on wildlife and agricultural land. 
Sorry but I do strongly object to this proposal. 
 
Regards Bob Pearse 
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